Rosenson, Valerie

From: Theresa & Mike Fox <IN
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 4:51 PM

To: Rosenson, Valerie

Cc: mike fox

Subject: proposed tax increase

please forward to the board of representatives:

this email supports budget reductions so there will be a 0% increase in the proposed budget. while i realize the
rate of inflation is just over 1%, we're still trying to catch our breath and determine how we will pay the 30%
property tax increase levied upon us by the city's latest revaluation. we will then further determine if it's
possible for us to remain stamford residents given the history of tax increases on our property.

thank you in advance for your consideration,

Theresa Fox

CMO, Finance Director

STAR Physical Therapy NYC
JDRF FC Board of Directors, ATC
President, Sea Beach Assoc., Inc.






